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May 23, 2017 
 
 
Frank Vella 
Via Email: frank@frankvella.com 
 
Re:  Sworn Complaint Against Susan Digre 
 
 
Dear Mr. Vella: 
 
The Fair Political Practices Commission’s Enforcement Division has reviewed your sworn 
complaint regarding Ms. Digre and her decisions regarding the City of Pacifica’s rent control 
discussions. After review, staff found that the complaint contained insufficient evidence of a 
violation of the Political Reform Act. We will, therefore, not pursue the matter further.   
 
 

Sincerely, 

GWest 
Galena West 
Chief, Enforcement Division 

 
GW/tr 
 
cc: Susan Digre (via email) 


